14 July 2014 >

ASX Announcement ‘

Media reports of buyback

In reference to the Australian Financial Review article “Karoon plans buybacks with Origin’s cash,
farm-in deals” dated 14 July 2014, Karoon confirms that it has not made any formal decisions or
commitments in respect of a share buyback.

As Karoon does not wish to limit the options available to it, this statement does not comment on
Karoon’s intentions to consider a share buyback in the future.

For further information please see the Karoon website or contact:

Scott Hosking | Company Secretary James Wootton | Investor Relations
T:+613 5974 1044 T:+613 9616 7520
E: shosking@karoongas.com.au E: jwootton@karoongas.com.au

lan Howarth | Collins Street Media
T:+614 0782 2319

E: ian@collinsstreetmedia.com.au
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